Working Together t0 Build Greqs Futyrp,

Notice of Public Meeting #2
Tuesday, May 25, 2010
7:00 p.m.

Stanley Park Public School
191 Hickson Drive, Kitchener

You are invited to the second Public Meeting regarding the
Breslau/Stanley Park Elementary Schools Pupil Accommodation
Review being undertaken by the Waterloo Region District School
Board.

The Breslau/Stanley Park Accommodation Review involves
Breslau, Crestview, Franklin, Lackner Woods, Mackenzie King,
Smithson and Stanley Park Public Schools.

An Accommodation Review Committee (ARC) with representatives
from each school community, the City of Kitchener, the Township
of Woolwich, the Waterloo Region District School Board and the
community at large, has developed preliminary accommodation
scenarios that will be presented at this meeting. These scenarios
can be viewed online prior to the meeting, or in hard copy upon
request. An opportunity will be given to discuss these scenarios
in a small group setting. Comments received at the Public
Meeting will assist the ARC to develop recommendations regard-
ing the future of the schools.

It is important to note that ARC recommendations may involve
school consolidation, school closure, school construction, bound-
ary changes and/or program changes.

More information on the Accommodation Review, including
agendas and minutes of the ARC meetings, can be obtained by
visiting: www.wrdsb.ca and searching for “Breslau/Stanley Park
accommodation review” or by contacting the Board’s Planning
Department at 519-570-0003 ext. 4419.
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